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COMMITTEE ACTION

Detailed information concerning the
complaints received and our knowledge of the
suspect codes invelved is being circulated to
every member of the Product Safety Subcommittee,
together with the draft of a proposed letter to
pertinent wholesalers requesting return of the
designated codes. Upon approval of the Subcommittee,
the initial step to retrieve suspect product willi;
be put into operation. . :
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